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Charleston Elementary School Families, 
Tomorrow is the budget presentation meeting with the CES School Board.  To encourage more 
participation with the school budget, we will hold the meeting in person at CES beginning at 
6:30 as well as allow virtual access to this meeting.  I hope you are able to attend.  The link to 
the meeting can be found on the school website on the school board tab.  It is linked here: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kXmlQDjF8r2U2wMvOy11Trn1FfjSMv-N/view  
 
The Charleston Town Meeting will be held at Charleston Elementary School on Tuesday, March 
7th.  MCIA will provide pastries, coffee, tea, and juice.  Donations are appreciated.  School 
reports can be obtained at our meeting tomorrow night, then found at the Charleston Post 
Offices and the Town Clerk after tomorrow’s meeting. 
 
Next week, February 13-17, our Student Leadership Team has planned a Spirit Week.  The link 
to the information is here: 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LGIZFFxXPA2T1ZE9_PzgmybwlfnO_eFKzaL6Zki_1SM/e
dit?usp=sharing  
 
Friday, February 10, is a Local Professional Development Day.  Students do not have school on 
Friday. 
 
On Thursday, February 23rd, at 1:00PM, Charleston will hold its annual Spelling Bee.  Families 
are welcome to attend this event.  The posted for the Bee is here: 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1t7cxbOHYaay2SPBoGNlpY0gpMOog0X3TkV1xvwR89kU
/edit?usp=sharing  
 
Lastly, CES has hired a long term sub to teach Middle School Math.  Lynsee Garfield will begin 
at CES within the next two weeks.  We will gradually shift the teaching responsibilities over to 
Ms. Garfield and will work with Shannon Bowman around the release of the work.  We will 
communicate more about this process as we better develop the transition plan. 
 
 

  
Upcoming Dates: 

●​ Winter Programming: 2/8, 2/15, 2/22, ⅜, 3/15, 3/22 
●​ 2/8–CES Board Meeting and Budget Informational Meeting @ 6:30PM 
●​ 2/9–Youth Risk Behavior Survey 
●​ 2/10–Local Inservice Day 
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●​ 2/13-17–Spirit Week 
●​ 2/18–MCIA Sledding Party @ 2PM 
●​ 2/23–CES Spelling Bee 
●​ 2/27-3/7–Winter Break 
●​ 3/17–CES EST Day 

 
Thank you for your partnership.  If you ever have ideas, questions, or concerns, I want to hear 
from you!  Do not hesitate to contact me directly by calling the school or emailing me at 
christopher.lawson@ncsuvt.org  
 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Respectfully,  
 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Chris Lawson, Principal 

​  
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